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Subject: Up Zoning

From: Colby Halloran   
Sent: Monday, March 31, 2025 2:18 PM 
To: Bennett, Michelle <MBennett@a2gov.org>; Lenart, Brett <BLenart@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Up Zoning 

Dear Michelle and Brett, 

As a 3rd generation resident of Ann Arbor living in the house my grandparents built in 1907, a quiet home Robert 
Frost visited many times when he taught at the Uof M, I can only imagine what my grandparents would say about 
the upzoning proposal which would permit a high rise be built next door.  

I am opposed to this plan. 

Colby Halloran 


